
 
Environmental Policy 

 
 
Bennett Landscapes & Maintenance Ltd provides a site and grounds maintenance 
service to the commercial sector including clearance, restoration, landscaping and 
dealing with client’s waste streams. The Company is committed to working in 
partnership with customers, suppliers and other interested parties to offer the most 
environmentally effective and appropriate solutions. 
 
Bennett Landscapes & Maintenance Ltd recognises that its business activities have 
direct or indirect impacts on the environment and as such it is our policy to 
undertake our business activities in a manner which is sensitive to and protects the 
environment. We are committed to conserving natural resources, reducing wastes 
and preventing the pollution of land, water and air. 
 
Bennett Landscapes & Maintenance Ltd also regards the promotion of an 
environmental strategy as a key element in operating a successful business, and that 
by doing so we can help to reduce environmental impacts from our operations as 
well as to create opportunities for providing positive benefits to the environment. 
 
Bennett Landscapes & Maintenance Ltd appreciates that through its activities, it has 
a key role to work mutually with internal and external stakeholders to deliver 
continual improvements in our environmental performance. In support of this 
commitment, Bennett Landscapes & Maintenance Ltd will establish and maintain a 
series of objectives and targets, which will be reviewed on a periodic basis. We are 
also committed to helping our clients meet their own environmental objectives, and 
we will work closely with all those under our managerial control, such as employees, 
contractors and suppliers, to help us reduce our own adverse impacts. In addition to 
these goals, it is the policy of Bennett Landscapes & Maintenance Ltd to maintain 
compliance with relevant environmental legislation and all other associated 
requirements, which remains effective and relevant. 
 
This policy is available to all interested parties on request. 
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